Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 9:30 AM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Draft redistricting maps

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| hope you will make sure that electronic copies of the draft maps are posted to the commission website.
Thank you!

Betsy Greenberg

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





